
 

 

 

Stockton First Responders 

November 16, 2009 

 
Call to Order at 7:07 P.M., with attendance by Mark Larsen, Beth Winchester, and Chad Larson. 
 
Mark Larsen made a motion to accept the September 2009 minutes, with a second from Chad 
Larson.  Motion passed.  (There was no January 2010 meeting.) 
 
Mark Larsen made a motion to accept the financial report with a second from Chad Larson.  
Motion passed.   
 
No additions to the agenda. 
 
Sheriff’s meeting was held October 22, 2009, Beth Winchester went and the discussion was 
held on H1N1, radios and WAAS equipment.  Beth gave the updates to squad.  The radio tower 
is up and tested throughout Winona County, however, the City of Winona does not get good 
coverage and an extra tower was added to Garvin Heights area.  The County will provide the 
programming services instead of an outside source (no Whitewater Wireless.)  H1N1 shots are 
still available for anyone that didn’t get one.  And there is new equipment for WAAS and Winona 
Co. Dive and Rescue squad.  Winona County requested updated information that Beth emailed 
to Jeff Peterson.   
 
Discussed having Holly come in May to our meeting for the bloodborne pathogen training.   
 
Beth Winchester made a motion to close the Stockton First Responder meeting with a second 
from Mark Larsen.  Motion passed, meeting adjourned at 7:16 P.M. 
 
NEXT MEETING May 17, 2010. 

 

 


